IESO Engagement

From: IESO Engagement

Sent: January 19, 2017 1:59 PM

To: IESO Engagement

Subject: IAP Settlement Update - Webinar
IAP Stakeholders,

The IAP Team at the IESO would like to take this opportunity to begin a discussion with the IAP stakeholder
community regarding a modified payment process of the IAP - to transition from an accounts payables process
to a market invoice settlement process.

As there is an active stakeholder initiative and webpage still underway with IESO and stakeholders, it makes
sense to utilize that webpage and process to conduct this review as well. To begin a review with IAP
stakeholders on this topic, the IESO would like to invite all interested stakeholders to a webinar on Thursday,
February 2, 2017 from 10:00 — 10:45 a.m.

If you or others in your organization would like to participate in this webinar, we ask that you please register
with the IESO via engagement@ieso.ca to receive the webinar details.

Note: The presentation for the upcoming webinar will be posted next week on the IAP stakeholder
engagement page which can be found by clicking here.
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